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File #: 21-513 MEETING DATE: 7/6/2021

Submitted by Councilmember Posey - Direct staff to prepare the necessary documents to
terminate Huntington Beach’s existing COVID-19 Local Emergency Declaration

I recommend that the City Council vote to direct the City Manager to prepare for consideration the
documents necessary to terminate Huntington Beach’s current COVID-19 local emergency
declaration.
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